
 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission Post until March 10, 2017 

SAFETY RECALL  
Lithonia Lighting 

BLT LED Non-Sensor Fixtures 

 
Plastic Lenses Can Disengage and Fall Posing 

Risk of Injury 

 
 

 
 

 

BLT non-sensor fixtures manufactured before 

September 1, 2016 are included in the recall. 
 

To receive a free field repair kit go to: 

www.lithonia.com  
Or call (844) 675-2339 Monday through Friday 

8:00 am to 5:00 pm ET 
 


